
GREENS COMMITTEE MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 13, 2018 

 

Members Present: Gary Yando, Ed Irvin, Gayle Wilcox, Budd Morrow, Vern Duggan, Lance 

Levine 

Members Excused: Jerry Nokes, Mary Lou Trautmann and Ann Johnson 

Staff: Jason Howerton 

Guest: Steve Saylor, Ron Edwards, Joyce Reynolds and Dean Dyson 

Meeting was called to order by Chair Vern Duggan at 2:00pm 

Greens Report: As you can see the frost season is starting creep in. Ground 

temperatures are still up so the grass is still growing, which makes us busy trying to 
control it. 
The golf course is in great shape going into the winter season and will come out even 
healthier than years before 
. 

THINGS ACCOMPLISHED: 

» Drain on #9 is working like it should now. No sign of holding water. 
» New signage for 90-degree rule, rough only, & cart path only. 
» Removed stump next to patio area. 
• Fall fairway sanding finished. 
S Irrigation pumps have been pulled and being repaired and upgraded at this time. 
» Newer more durable locks on bathroom doors were installed for #5 restroom. 
• All drains have been cleared out around course before the heavier rains came. 
» New blind wall/display board for porta potty #3/9. (This will display cafe/proshop#, 
tournaments and results, things going on in the community, menus, etc.) 
 

Things to accomplish November/December: 
• Keep light sanding greens to improve payability on then thru the winter and early 
spring. 
• Swinging door closure #5 restroom 
• Repair, level, enhance for a temporary green #7. 
• Elevate, level black tee boxes for seeding in early spring. 
• Install shrubbery up #7 cart-path. 
/ • • Dead tree removal around course. 
• Build yardage signs for black tees. 
• Enhance landscape into Lake limerick. 
#7 Green complex rebuild: Things I will have to take care of before (D)day. 
* Remove and store tan sand from bunkers. 



« Fill in bunkers 
" Locate, save, cap irrigation. 
* Locate place to stock pile materials. 
* Grow in nursery green for sod. 
* Enhance a temporary green in the fairway. 
 
Navy Report: No new information has been given to the greens committee in the past 
several months. Brian Smith is in charge of project now. 
 
Plans for the Future: Vern will be meeting with Paul to go over plans for the golf course 
and Pro Shop. The Committee will continue to look into new fundraising ideas to raise 
money for improvements to our golf course. The Lake Limerick Golf Course is an asset 
to our community and any improvements made will just enhance its beauty. 
 

Motion to the Board of Directors: 
 
Gayle Wilcox made a motion to submit our Project Proposal for rebuilding the 7th 
Green to the Board. Ed Irvin second. Motion passed with no nays. 
 
See attached Documents 

 


